
 

 

Miss J Gleen, Geography Teacher 
  
23/ 5/ 2019 
 
Geography trip to Lulworth Cove, Dorset (9 and 12 July 2019) 
 
Dear Parent and Carer 
 
The Geography Department has organised a fieldtrip to Lulworth Cove, Dorset for Year 7 Geography students 
on Tuesday 9 July and Friday 12 July. We will be leaving school by coach at 8:00am and returning at 5:30pm.  
  
The aim of the fieldtrip is to look at, and explain, many of the coastal landforms that students study during 
Year 7 and later on at GCSE level.  In addition, students will be assessing the impact of tourism on the area.  It 
is important to stress that although we hope it will be an enjoyable day, students will be expected to work 
hard and there is a large amount of uphill walking involved throughout the day. 
  
Please check the weather forecast, and if hot, student MUST bring a sun hat and sunscreen with them; if 
raining students must also bring a waterproof jacket and appropriate clothing, please wear appropriate shoes 
for coast/countryside walking - staff will not be responsible for providing any such items.  Please note that 
students will require a packed lunch, pen, pencil, and if possible, a clipboard or something similar to lean on.  
Extra money on the day is not necessary, although there will be an opportunity to buy souvenirs.  Full school 
uniform is not needed. 
 
In order for the fieldtrip to take place, we are requesting a contribution of £18 which includes transport, staff 
cover and insurance.We are keen that all students be given the opportunity to take part in educational trips 
and visits, and to that end a 50% contribution towards trip expenses has been made for all Pupil Premium 
students invited on this trip. Therefore the trip is half price £9 for students who receive the Pupil Premium 
(PP) as long as the attached slip is completed. If you feel that further financial assistance is needed to enable 
your child to attend this trip, please contact JGL@cheney.oxon.sch.uk  
This amount is non-refundable unless the trip is cancelled by the school. The trip will have to be cancelled if 
insufficient contributions are received. 
  
Please give your contribution and consent for the trip via parentpay where the trip is entitled ‘Lulworth Cove 
Year 7 2019’ If you do not have parentpay but wish to set up an account please email 
finance@cheney.oxon.sch.uk or contact Mrs Beesley in the School Shop. 
 
 
If you would like your child to attend and you give them parental permission to do so, please make your 
contribution by Tuesday 2 July.  
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If by Tuesday 2 July we are over-subscribed, to ensure places are allocated fairly, we will draw lots.  
 
Due to the dangerous nature of a coastal environment, we reserve the right to refuse to take students who 
we believe behaviour may pose a health and safety risk.  If you have any queries regarding this trip or any 
other KS3 issue please contact me directly at jgl@cheney.oxon.sch.uk or on 01865765726. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Miss J Gleen 
Teacher of Geography 
 
 
 
 
               

 

 

Lulworth Cove 7 Geography trip – 9 and 12 July 2019 

Name of Student:    Tutor Group: …………………………………………………….. 

I confirm that I give my child permission to attend the above trip.  

         I enclose payment of £   or   

My child is in receipt of Pupil Premium and I enclose a contribution of £9  

Signed:       Date:     

Print name:      Emergency contact no (parent):     

Emergency contact no (student):      

Details of any student medical/ dietary condition:      

      

PLEASE RETURN ALL SLIPS TO THE SCHOOL SHOP OR POST THEM IN THE RED POST BOX NEAR RECEPTION (BY 
THE LIBRARY DOOR) 
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